SCCOT

South Carolina
Depariment of Transportation

MEMORANDUM
TO: Public Notice
FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office
DATE: January 8, 2018

RE: Solicitation Number: $-216-17 — Blossom Street (US 21 Connector) Bridge
Replacement over Southern and SCL RR; MP 0.193 in Richland Co.
The following firm was selected for the referenced solicitation above:
HDR Engineering, Inc.
The next top two (2) firms in ranking order are:
STV Incorporated

Civil Engineering Consulting Services, Inc.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Wendy Hollingsworth, at
(803) 737-0746 or via email at Hollingswg@scdot.org, or Diane Stubbs, at (803) 737-
4901 or via email at Stubbsdg@scdot.org.
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Chief, Professional Services Contracting

=)

Post Office Box 191 Phone: (803) 737-2314 AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
Columbia, South Carolina 29202-0191 TTY: (803) 737-3870 AFFIAMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER



